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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Following on from our meeting with you all yesterday, we would like to provide you with full details 

of the Year 6 residential trip from Monday 20th May until Wednesday 22nd May 2024.  We are 

planning an exciting, stimulating experience to engage the children and teach them a range of skills, 

which will help them in all aspects of their learning.  

We have the opportunity to visit an excellent residential centre, set at Carey Camp, near Wareham in 

Dorset, where the children will undergo a range of fun-filled, practical experiences.   

On the first day, we will arrive at Carey Camp at approximately 10.00am to set up our tents and 

unpack before settling down to eat our packed lunches (if you have booked a meal for the 20th May, 

this will be converted to a packed lunch for your child to take with them). A full afternoon of activities 

will be followed by dinner and a night around the campfire!  

The following two days will be jam packed with exciting activities such as: 

Archery, low ropes, shelter building, gutter run, nightline and much, much more…   

Payment Plan 

The total cost of the trip, including transportation, tent accommodation and meals will be £151.00 per 

child.  We would really like all of Year 6 to come along on this trip, so we are giving you the option to 

use our payment plan to help spread the cost.   

We would like an initial non-refundable deposit of £31 to be paid by 1st March 2024.  

Therefore, once you have paid the deposit that will leave you with a balance of £120 to pay. 

You have the option to either: 

1. Pay the balance in full £120.00 

 

2. Pay the balance in two instalments of £60.  The first instalment is to be paid by 1st April and the 

second is to be paid by 1st May 2024. 

 

Payments can be made through your ‘My Child At School’ account and by making payment, you are 

giving your permission for your child to attend this residential, therefore a separate permission slip 

will not be required.  
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We recognise that this is a significant financial commitment on your part, but it is fantastic  

value for money for a residential visit and will be an amazing experience for the children.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

The Year 6 Team 
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